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 Literacy  

We have been learning to: 

 Use when and where openers to make 

our writing more interesting 

 Summarise text 

 Next we will be learning to 

 Narrative writing  

General update from teacher 

Hello everyone! I hope you all had a lovely 

Winter break! Primary 3/4 have been 

working their socks off so far this term. 

We have earned a class treat of making 

s’mores and decided on our new topic of 

Africa. We are looking forward to our 

Burn’s assembly so please keep practising 

those poems at home!   

 

Numeracy        

We have been learning to 

 Fractions of numbers  

 Fractions of shapes  

Next we will be learning to 

 Time  

 Multiplication of 2 digit numbers   

 Dividing  

 

Learning across the Curriculum  

We have been learning  

 Heritage Hero Award about Robert 

Burns 

 Chinese New Year 

Next we will be learning 

 All about Africa 

 Football skills 

 

 


